
University of Kashmir 
Srinagar 

 

Important Notice regarding completion of 
PG admission process 

 
 
The process for completion of PG admission 
formalities which was suspended due to the conduct 
of the Special Convocation shall resume at the 
University of Kashmir from August 31, 2021 
(Tuesday). 
All concerned candidates are advised to visit the 
university from 31.08.2021 and also visit the 
University website www.kashmiruniversity.net for 
all related updates. 
 
Sd/ 
Public Relations Officer   
 
 


